
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING: 17 OCTOBER 2011 

IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 

(SE11/0177) Program 1.1:   Visa and Migration 

Senator Cash asked: 

How many Enterprise Migration Agreements (EMAs) have not been approved?  What 
were the reasons for the non-approval?  

Answer: 

As advised in SE11/0175 no formal submissions to access an Enterprise Migration 
Agreement have been made.  Therefore, there have been no companies rejected for 
an Enterprise Migration Agreement. 


